
 
 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
 
Advanced Notice re: OEE Holiday Newsletter 
December 19, 2024 

 

Dear Deans and Department Chairs, 

I’m sharing an advanced notice of our holiday newsletter, which will be sent to assessment coordinators 
this afternoon. The newsletter includes updates on upcoming spring events, as well as ongoing 
assessment initiatives and processes. 
 
We also welcome your insights and invite you to join any of our future events.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, and happy holidays! 
 
Best regards, 
Catherine Scott 
Director of Educational Effectiveness 

 

Dear Assessment Coordinators, 

Best wishes for a happy holiday season! Check out our Fall 2024 update, and we'll see you 
next year! 

 


